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SECRETARY

Virginia M. Galindo
April 2, 2009

Dear Mr. Yturralde,

On February 19, 2009, during Parents/Teacher Conferences, 171 parents indicated that they would be in favor of conducting a vote to consider a uniformly dressed school policy for students at La Union Elementary.  As a result of this parent polling process, it was decided to send a formal ballot so all parents/guardians of children attending La Union Elementary School, grades pre-school through sixth grade, would have an opportunity to vote on such a policy.   

Voting ballots were sent out to parents of the 272 children currently enrolled at La Union Elementary on March 12, 2009.  Ballots were received up to March 30, 2009.  All of the votes were counted and the results are as follows:

· Out of 272 ballots distributed, 238 were returned.  This represents a 87% return rate.
· Out of the 238 ballots returned, 176 parents voted for establishing the uniformly dressed school policy.  This accounts for 70% of the returned ballots being in favor of the uniform school policy.

· Out of the 238 ballots returned, 71 parents voted against establishing the uniformly dressed school policy.  This accounts for 30% of the returned ballots being against of the uniformly dressed school policy.

As a results of this process, I am requesting that the school board approve a uniformly dressed school policy at La Union Elementary starting with the 2009-2010 school year. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Cissy Andreas, Principal

Copy to:   Cynthia Nava, Superintendent







